
In  our  opinion:  Eliminating
clergy-penitent  privilege
raises  First  Amendment  red
flags
Bill In The News (Deseret News):

This  week  the  Catholic  League  came  out  strongly
against proposed legislation in Utah aiming to eliminate an
exemption for clergy when it comes to reporting confidential
confessions detailing abuse.

As others have argued, the push to eliminate the clergy-
penitent privilege raises First Amendment red flags. READ
MORE HERE
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